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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

**02 July, ñWhispers of the Heartò, AMC 13, 6:30 pm 
 

** 06 July, 4
th

 of July Party, Freddy and Connieôs, 12:00 pm 
 

**12 July, Pizza and a Movie Night, Freddy and Connieôs, 6:30 pm 
 

**15 July, Night Out/Membership Meeting, Shaneôs Rib Shack, 6:30 pm 
 

**24 July, ñGloryò, AMC 13, 6:30 PM 
 

**29 July, ñKikiôs Delivery Serviceò, AMC 13, 6:30 pm 
 

 

 

 



 

 

MY  TRIBUTE TO A FRIEND  

 

 

 

 

  Margaret Veronica McGillicuddy was an 18 year member of the USS DaVinci. As I write 

these words, she is in the Columbus hospice, while family and friends patiently await her last 

breath which could come any time. She suffered a heart attack and was never conscious again 

because.  she had severe brain damage. She was found too late after the attack happened. 

  I met Margaret at a combined singles group luncheon from Holy Family and St. Annôs 

Catholic Church. We talked and exchanged phone numbers. I thought she was an interesting 

person. After a few days she called at 11:30 pm and said that there was a mouse in her 

apartment and could I come over and help her get rid of it. But, I said its 11:30. Nevertheless, I 

relented and went over. I never found the mouse. We remained good friends for the next 27 

years. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  Margaret was born July 24, 1959 at Martin army hospital at Fort Benning, Georgia. She was a 

military brat and lived in several different places. She graduated from Pacelli high school and 

later earned a bachelorôs degree in anthropology at George Mason University in Fairfax. 

Virginia. She had hoped to earn a PhD in anthropology. The great anthropologist, Margaret 

Mead, was one of her idols. After her graduation she worked for the National Transportation 

Safety Board (NTSB). It was then that she sadly had a psychic break and was diagnosed with 

schizophrenia. She then lived with her aunt in the D.C. area. Later she was encouraged by her 

family to move back to Columbus to be closer to her family. So she moved and lived in 

subsidized housing and had disability payments for the rest of her life. 

  Despite all her trials, tribulations, and pain in her life Margaret did not completely allow 

herself to succumb to those forces. She couldnôt do regular work because of her illness. Anxiety 

and stress would have sent her into a psychosis. Instead she became a prolific writer. She wrote 

a journal every day and was capable of writing 500 or more words a day. She became a staff 



writer for a national cartoonist magazine called, ñWitty Worldò. She would interview 

newspaper editorial cartoonists from around the country and wrote about their lives. She 

worked with the Columbus Ledger-Enquirer newspaper as a free lance writer, writing stories 

about local celebrities and feature articles. She accessed her interviewees by phone or by bus. 

She was paid by the word and her articles were published by the newspaper. She wrote poetry 

and short stories and she was working on a crime novel. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  Margaret had a passion for crocheting and was a frequent attendant of a local knitting club 

Monday nights at Panera Bread Company. She made thousands of rosaries for the Catholic 

Church. Those rosaries are undoubtedly being used around the world. 

  In 2001 Margaret joined the USS DaVinci and became an active member for the rest of her 

life. She would always say when we went to a dinner with the club, or had parties and events, 

ñIôm so happy to be with my friends.ò May I say that with her being a DaVinci member that 

was a great gift for her. She was loved and accepted by DaVinci members. That was such a 

wonderful thing for her because she was often alone at home with no car. To the crew members 

of the DaVinci I deliver my most splendid accolades for how well you treated her. The DaVinci 

will also miss her vegetable salad that was her contribution to many covered dish gatherings. 

  Margaret was a very compassionate, 

kind, loving woman. Whenever she 

emerged from depression and despair, her 

life could again blossom with kindness, 

humor and creativity. I loved her laughter 

so much and the joy when she had it. 

From her I truly learned to love 

unconditionally. I thank her for the joy 

she brought to my life and to the others 

that loved her. 

  I love and will miss you ñMagsò. 

 

 ENS Lech Mazur 

 

 



 

 

FROM THE CENTER SEAT  
 

 
 

 

  LOTS of memberships expire this month! Please check your expiration date and renew 

as soon as possible. Thanks. 

  Whereas June was a pretty slow month for the DaVinci, July will be quite busy with 6 events 

planned! First up on 02 June is an away-mission to see another fine film from Studio Ghibli, 

ñWhispers of the Heartò at the AMC 13 Theater. We will meet in the lobby at 6:30 pm. 

Following that on 06 July beginning at 12:00 pm will be our annual 4
th
 of July party at our 

house. The DaVinci will supply the hamburgers and hot dogs and the rest of the goodies will 

come from those in attendance. Next up on 12 July at 6:30 pm will be our bi-monthly Pizza and 

a Movie Night at my house. This month we will be showing ñJason and the Argonautsò. It will 

begin at 6:30 pm sharp and attendees will be asked to chip in $3.00 for the pizza and bring their 

own beverage of choice. Just a couple days later at 6:30 pm on 15 July will be our monthly 

Night Out/Membership meeting at Jasonôs Rib Shack on North Veteranôs Parkway. Two more 

away-missions to see movies will fill up July. First is ñGloryò at 6:30 pm on 24 July and July 

will end with a GREAT, GREAT, GREAT Miyazaki film, ñKikiôs Delivery Serviceò at 6:30 

pm on 29 July. I suppose you can surmise that this one is my personal favorite Miyazaki film. I 

hope you can make several if not all of these fun-filled events! Look for more information on all 

these (and maybe more?) as the dates for each approach. 

  As I mentioned above, June was a pretty slow month for the DaVinci. Only two events were 

on the schedule. First up was the Galactic Fan Expo held at the Space Science Center. Dutch 

was kind enough to allow us a membership drive table and it did pay off as we had one new 

paid member! Welcome to the USS DaVinci Claudia Stephenson! I knew Claudia was a 

potential member as she was wearing a Next Generation type uniform! Claudia informed me 

that she would be unable to make the June Night Out due to a prior commitment but I am sure 

you will be able to meet her at one of the numerous events scheduled for July. 

  Due primarily to the Expo being held on Saturday, the attendance was not as busy as those 

being held on Sunday. Still, the crowd was steady with so many activities for the whole family 

to enjoy. There were shows (movies and planetarium shows) in the Omnisphere Theater, Jedi 

training sessions on the lawn, makeup artists, lots of vendors, door prize giveaways, Shuttle 

Odyssey trips to the International Space Station, food vendors, and on hand for the whole day 

was author Kevin J. Anderson! 

  A BIG Bajoran thanks to Steve C. and Sandra who helped me man the table and to Russell 

who went out of his way to drop off his banner display rack. Our banners look so much better 

on the rack than at the front of the table. A couple of DaVinci members dropped by to say hello 

ï Todd and Randy. We had a second table full of DVDs, Blu-ray, and books I was hoping to 

sell so as to thin out my ever-crowded closet in my TV man cave. Alas, I only sold 3 books! I 

will try again at the next Space Science Cent event ï the Comic Book Show on 24 August. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Our table was set up and ready for the crowds and my ñvendorò table. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Steve, Sandra, and Freddy at our table and Randy dropped by to chat with Steve and Sandra. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      New member Claudia fills out an application with a little help from Steve. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Welcome to the USS DaVinci Claudia! Sandra chats with a potential new member, Lindsey 

       Marshall who also happens to be an expert seamstress! Yes, she can make uniforms! 

 

  The final event for June was our monthly Night Out/Membership meeting. Juneôs event was 

held at the Panara Bread Company on Whitesville Road. It was originally scheduled for the one 

on Macon Road but several members complained about the unclean conditions, slow service, 

and limited menu items so I moved it to the older (and certainly better) location. 

  We had a nice turn-out as 13 DaVinci folks dined on a variety of soups and sandwiches. 

Personally, I had the broccoli-cheddar soup in a bread bowl which was quite delightful. I 

actually took the bread bowl home and will probably fill it with some clam chowder soup for 

lunch soon. We had a couple of members show up who do not come to many Night Outs 

because their work ï especially during tax season ï makes it quite difficult. So it was great to 

see Steve B. and Lisa N. walk through the door. 

  When things began quieting down I held the drawings for the ñfreeò dinner and for a couple of 

Captainôs Perks donated by Todd and Sandra. Sometime after folks arrived I let those in 

attendance whose memberships in the DaVinci and/or Starfleet expire in July. Dutch 

commented just before I drew the winner for the free meal that if he won, I use the $12.00 to 

renew his membership in the DaVinci. So it was a complete surprise to everyone (most of all 

Dutch) when I drew his name! Several months ago Todd donated a Spirit Card for a future door 

prize and I subsequently misplaced it! I finally found it and it was the prize for the second 

drawing of the evening. The first name drawn was Steve C. who told me he already had that 

particular card. So I drew another name and this time it was Toddôs who obliviously did not 

need it as well. So on the third attempt I had more success as I drew Scott R.ôs name. The final 

drawing of the evening was for a buy one-get one coupon to Golden Corral donated by Sandra. 

The lucky winner was Steve B. Congratulations to all the winners! 

  Following the door prize drawings I showed everyone the certificates the DaVinci had won at 

the Region 2 Summit in May. First was a ñPerfect Reportingò certificate for us turning in on 

time all the Region 2 Monthly Status Reports (MSRs). The credit for this award goes to Russell 

who does the reporting each month. Speaking of Russell, this location of the Panera Bread 

Company is quite special to him and Diane for it was in this very spot that nearly 13 years ago 

he proposed to Diane by placing a red onion ring supplied by Connie on Dianeôs finger! 

 



  Next was an award for the highest donation to the Overseas Coupon Program (OCP). The 

DaVinci wins this every year and our Regional Coordinator, Ryan Case, has suggested it be 

renamed the ñUSS DaVinci OCP Awardò! We had only lost the award once (2001) since its 

1995 inception. The final award was for being named ñChapter of the Yearò! I was sure we 

would have won this last year but it seems our nomination form was lost in the Delta Quadrant. 

This award goes to all the crew members who volunteered at community service events, 

donated tabs, donated coupons, donated Box Tops for Education, and a host of other things all 

which contributed to us winning this prestigious award. A BIG Bajorn thanks to all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Waiting for more folks to arrive are Todd and Steve B. and Dutch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Ordering their meal are Scott R. and Wilbert and waiting their turn are Joe, Steve C., Russell 

    (checking the deals on his Panera app) and Diane. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DID YOU KNOW THAT?  
 

In 1965, a Senate subcommittee predicted that by the year 2000 

Americans would only be working 20 hours a week with 7 

weeks vacation. 

Portland was named by a coin flip. Had the coin landed the 

other way the city would be Boston, Oregon. 


